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The legislature has accomplished a lot this year, including 
passage of a budget that restores order to our fiscal house and 
includes a $653,000 increase in funding for East Hartford. 
There are other accomplishments as well I take pride in that 
improve the community we live in.
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resource center opens 
I am proud to report the opening of the new East 
Hartford Community Resource Center in the East 
Hartford Middle School at 777 Burnside Ave. The center 
will serve as a hub to provide local and state resources, 
referrals and support services to East Hartford residents. 
The goal of the center is to promote self-sufficiency 
– while respecting an individual’s culture, rights and 
dignity. Other goals include providing a welcoming center 
for residents.     
 
Services that the new center will provide include: 
Interpreters for Spanish-speaking residents and speakers 
of other languages; assistance in resource research; school 
registration assistance; instruction for residents on 
Internet-based research; networking and referrals to other 
outside services; and English language speaking support. 
The phone number for the center is: 860.622.5635 

 

improving safety
The 2011 Session has been a great challenge, but a 
bill that’s given me much satisfaction is HB 6193, 
which I authored out of concern for the safety of 
Central Avenue neighbors and other East Hartford 
residents. I am confident this legislation, if enacted, 
will make our communities safer. Under the new law, 
a process would be created to suspend the license of 
unsafe drivers who commit certain multiple motor 
vehicle violations. I have been very passionate about 
getting this bill enacted and I look forward to finding 
more ways for improving the quality of life for East 
Hartford residents.
 


